

eNews August 2018

Barn Bash 2018Registration is Open!



Y'all ready to kick up your heels in support of our schools?

The 2018 ZEF Barn Bash is Saturday, **November 10** from 6:00-11:00pm at the Golf Club of Indiana Cardinal Room. Grab your favorite cowboys and cowgirls and reserve your spot today! Enjoy dinner, drinks, the band Greta Speaks, dancing, silent and live auctions, and more!

Register today on our website: www.zionsvilleeducationfoundation.org or click here!

Also, don't miss the list of 2018 Barn Bash sponsors in this newsletter. Please join us in saying **THANK YOU** to the amazing companies that help make this event a success.

State of the School Address September 12 - 8:00-9:30am

The State of the School event is a fall tradition in Zionsville!

Hosted by the Zionsville Chamber of Commerce and the Zionsville Education Foundation and made possible through the generosity of Stifel, this year's event will take place on Wednesday, September 12 from 8:00-9:30am in the Zionsville Town Hall Community Room.

Join fellow community members as Dr. Scott Robison, Superintendent of Zionsville Community Schools, gives an update on our schools today and a look towards the future.

This event is free, but <u>registration</u> is required.

Spring Classroom Grant Deadline

Attention ZCS teachers, administrators, and staff! The 2018 Fall Classroom Grant application deadline is Monday, September 17, 2018. All applications are due by 4pm at the ZEF office in the Education Services Center. Questions? Don't hesitate to let us know via email at lbrowne@zcs.k12.in.us or phone 317.733.4805.

Check it Out!



The ZEF website has a new look! Thanks to the creative expertise and generosity of local Zionsville branding firm Miller Brooks our website is easier to navigate. Our hope is that teachers will have an easier time finding application materials and that donors will have a clearer picture of what makes ZEF an important part of supporting the great work of ZCS teachers, staff, and students. Check it out today at

www.zionsvilleeducationfoundation.org and while you're there, don't forget to register for the 2018 Barn Bash!

ZEF Quick Links

Register for Barn Bash

Donate Now

Email Us

Visit Our Website

STATE SCHOOL **ADDRESS**

WEDNESDAY

SEPTEMBER 12

ZIONSVILLE TOWN HALL 1100 W OAK ST, ZIONSVILLE

St. Vincent Community Room





Dr. Scott Robison

FOR A SPECIAL PRESENTATION BY Dr. Scott Robison, ZCS Superintendent, as he discusses highlights from the past year and his outlook on the future of ZCS Schools.

- 8:00am » Check-in and network
- 8:30am » Welcome and introductions
- 8:40am >> Presentation by Dr. Scott Robison
- 9:30am » Closing remarks

BREAKFAST INCLUDED

STATE OF THE SCHOOL IS SPONSORED BY STIFFL

PRESENTED BY Zionsville Chamber of Commerce and the Zionsville Education Foundation







ADVANCE REGISTRATION REQUIRED

FREE EVENT/REGISTRATION REQUIRED Contact the Zionsville Chamber at 317.873.3836 or register online at zionsvillechamber.org Everyone Welcome!

















ZEF Grants In Action - Elementary School Family Book Clubs

Thanks to a grant from the Duke Energy Foundation, all ZCS elementary schools will host a Family Book Club during 2018. Each student will have the opportunity to bring home one of four amazing books by author Eve Bunting. The Wall, Dandelions, The Memory String, and The Wednesday Surprise provide rich discussion topics for all ages. After reading and studying the

book at home, students and their families gather one evening at their elementary school for a book club style discussion.

Pleasant View Elementary kicked off the Family Book Club project last Spring with a successful first event. Students from Butler University's College of Education worked along side PVE teachers to lead the small group discussions.

We look forward to hosting the Family Book Club events at:

Union and Eagle on Wednesday, October 10 Boone Meadow and Stonegate on Wednesday, November 14.

Mark your calendars now if you have a student at one of these schools! We look forward to seeing you!



Please say THANK YOU to our 2018 Barn Bash sponsors!

The following companies have already committed to making the 2018 Barn Bash event a success! If you are interested in making an impact in Zionsville classrooms by joining this group, please contact Lyle Browne at 317.733.4805 or lbrowne@zcs.k12.in.us.



btlaw.com

Masters Sponsors











Graduate Sponsors





(A) Huntington

Welcome:









ZEF eNews Sponsored by:



